From: Lani Lutar [mailto:lani@sdcta.org]

‘Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 1:13 PM

To: Scott Crosby

Cc: Chris Cate; Greg Stein

Subject: Re: Reminder: SDCTA Board Mtg.- Friday,Oct. 19- 12:00PM

Verv good point. Will address with Chairman Greg Stein. Thanks, Scott.

Lani

Sent from my iPhone
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On Oct 17, 2012, at 12:44 PM, "Scott Crosby" <scott@abesd.org> wrote:

Hey Team

I was just reviewing the Board packet getting ready for the Board meeting on
Friday and I saw the minutes. The results of the below motion don't bother me
but there is a clear conflict of interest with the maker of the motion. I believe Gaf
is the program manager at Grossmont already. At the very least he should not be
making a motion to support a bond if he is already managing a bond program
there. That doesn't look good. In many cases having the SDCTA support affects
the outcomes of these bond elections so its critical we do not have financial
conflicts. -

Just sharing my opinion. See vou Friday.
Proposition V: Grossmont Cuyamaca Community College District Bond Measure

Presented by Cate. See report for full details. Gaffen/Morgan MOVE to
APPROVE the staff recommendation to SUPPORT Proposition V. VOTE:
Motion PASSES 21-0-4(Yes- No-Abstain)

Scott Crosby
President and CEO

Associated Builders and Contractors
858-513-4700

Begin forwarded message:



